
NATIONAL ARCHITECTURAL ACCREDITING BOARD, INC. 
1735 New York Ave NW | Washington, DC 20006 
info@naab.org | 202.783.2007 | www.naab.org 

5 February 2020 
 
Prof. Kamal Bani-Hani 
President, The Hashemite University 
Zarqa, Jordan 
 
Sent via electronic mail 
 
Dear President Bani-Hani: 
 
 At the January meeting of its Board of Directors, the National Architectural 
Accrediting Board voted to accept the report from visit one regarding the application 
for International Certification for the Bachelor of Architecture degree at Hashemite 
University. 
  
Visit two will tentatively be scheduled for fall 2020. The team for visit two will consist 
of two people: one educator and one practitioner. The NAAB must receive the 
Program Self-Evaluation Report for visit two at least 120 days before the visit. The 
architecture program administrator should stay in touch with the NAAB’s director of 
international services, Janet Rumbarger (jrumbarger@naab.org), about 
arrangements for this visit.  
 
On behalf of the NAAB directors and staff, I want to express how pleased we are that 
the university is moving forward with this program. We look forward to working with 
you.   
 
Sincerely,  

 
Barbara A. Sestak, FAIA 
President 
 
cc: 
Prof. Ahmed N. A. Bdour 
Dr. Ahmad A. Alhusban 
Cornelius DuBois, FAIA 
Michael A. Buono, FAIA  
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